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Dear Parents/Guardians & Students, 
  
I trust this letter finds you and your family well.   
 
It has been a great start-up.  In spite of some of the challenges presented and I want to thank 
you all for your commitment to Queensdale and for the overwhelming amount of support you 
have shown our Staff. 
 
I want to share exciting news with you regarding the Administration at Queensdale.  As of 
Thursday October 8, 2020, I (Ms. Glabb) will be home preparing to welcome a new baby to my 
family and to the Queensdale Royal Family.  I have thoroughly enjoyed my time at Queensdale 
and I look forward to my return following my leave.  I am pleased to welcome Mr. Whitwell 
who will join the Queensdale Staff as Administrator in my absence.  Mr. Whitwell and I are 
working closely to ensure a smooth transition and that Queensdale is in good hands. 
  
I look forward to hearing about the many accomplishments of our Students this year and to 
visiting when the time/opportunity permits. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tanya Glabb 
Principal, Queensdale Elementary School 
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